Check against delivery
 37th session of the Working Group on Universal Periodic Review                         of the UN Human Rights Council
Review of the Federated States of Micronesia 
Intervention by Delegation of Ukraine
January 18, 2021
Madame President,
Ukraine thanks the delegation of the Federated States of Micronesia for the presentation of national report and acknowledges country’s adherence to the Universal Periodic Review process. 
We positively note the measures undertaken by the Government to implement recommendations from the previous UPR’s cycle, especially with regard to ratification of number of the human rights treaties and conventions. In particular, Ukraine welcomes ratification of the CPRD as well as the Optional Protocol to the Convention on Rights of the Child on the involvement of Children in armed conflicts. Ukraine also notes with appreciation the steps taken by the Government of the Federated States of Micronesia to address drastic consequences of the climate change. 
To maintain the effort Ukraine recommends: 
· to ratify remaining core international human rights treaties and their optional protocols;

· to develop a national plan on updating domestic policies as required by international human rights treaties at the various levels of governments and jurisdictions;

· to withdraw reservations to CEDAW;

· to draft and implement legislation explicitly prohibiting corporal punishment of children in all settings, including the home, and retract any legal defences of its use;
· to establish a National Human Rights Institution in accordance with the Paris Principles.

We wish the delegation of the Federated States of Micronesia a successful review and further progress in promotion and protection of human rights.
Thank you.
